
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF ELIGIBILITY CHECK 
 

PROCUREMENT OF A PR AND SOCIAL MEDIA MARKETING RETAINER FOR DIVE PHILIPPINES 
(DOT-BAC REI NO. 2020-003) 

 
Notice is hereby issued to declare the postponement of the deadline for submission and opening 

of eligibility requirements for the above-mentioned procurement project In view of the Modified 
Enhanced Community Quarantine (MECQ) being enforced over the entire National Capital Region (NCR), 
Laguna and Cebu City from May 16 to 31, 2020 and give prospective bidders enough time to prepare their 
bidding documents. 

 
The updated schedule of activities is as follows: 
 

Activities Schedule 

1. Submission of Eligibility 
Requirements 

Deadline until June 10, 2020 up to 9:00 a.m. ONLY                                                                                      
Procurement Management Division/BAC Secretariat Office             
4th Floor, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City 

2. Opening of Eligibility 
Documents/Eligibility Check 

June 10, 2020 (10:00 a.m.)                                                                                    
Multi-Purpose Hall, 6th Floor, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen Gil Puyat, 
Makati City 

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 
     
 
                                                                                     ROBERTO P. ALABADO II 
           BAC Chairperson 
 
 
18 May 2020 


